
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 March 2006 

7. CUFFS RESERVE PLAYGROUND DEVELOPMENT 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate requested Board support for the plan of Cuffs Reserve 

Playground following community consultation.   
 
 The Board commented that playground shading in local reserves such as this should be a Council 

design requirement, when proposals were being considered.  
 
 The Board resolved to approve the Cuffs Reserve Playground Development Plan, with the addition of 

a water drinking fountain if possible. 
 
 


